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North America’s Railroad 

CN Oliver Bridge Rehabilitation Project 
Update – November 3, 2017 

The continuation of work to the CN Oliver Bridge rail deck is proceeding as scheduled.  
91% of the bridge rail deck has been replaced to date.  New timber panel material for the 
remaining 9% of the bridge rail deck has been received on-site, been processed into 
panels, and is staged for installation during rail traffic outages.  Span 1 on the Wisconsin 
side of the bridge was replaced successfully on Wednesday, August 30th. 

Road closures to the Oliver Bridge will continue daily on Monday-Friday from 8AM to 
5PM.  At this time, it is anticipated that daily road closures will continue through 
November 17th, but is subject to change based on deck installation productivity. 

Information on the status of road closures will be available from the Minnesota Department of 

Transportation and Wisconsin Department of Transportation highway construction Web sites 

during the Oliver Bridge project: 

• http://www.dot.state.mn.us/d1/projects/Oliver-Bridge-Rehabilitation/
• http://projects.511wi.gov/region/northwest/

For information: 
CN Public Inquiry Line 
888-888-5909 
Contact@cn.ca


